
 

May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Bude Residential Information 

The Year 7 Residential to Bude is now fast approaching, and we would like to take this opportunity 
to share some important information with you. We will be hosting an Information Evening in the 
School Hall on Wednesday 4th June, from 6–7pm, and we hope this session will provide everything 
you need to start preparing for our departure. 

Below is a link to our FROG page. This page is split into sections that guide you through each 
element of the trip, from itineraries and kit lists to sample menus. If you’re unable to read the 
documents on your current device, please click on the PDF links to view them. We ask that you go 
through each section carefully—particularly the ‘What to Bring’ and ‘What Not to Pack’ sections. 

https://frog.noadswood.hants.sch.uk/bude2025 

Please also take a few moments to complete the Data Collection Form using the link below. It is 
important that we have the most up-to-date information about your child to ensure both we, and 
the staff at Adventure Bude, are fully prepared. The deadline for this form is Friday 23rd May 2025. 

https://forms.office.com/e/vbjVRcyLPi 

We will be holding an assembly for all pupils attending the trip before half term. During this 
assembly, pupils will be asked to pair up with someone they would like to be grouped with for 
activities and accommodation. We may extend this to groups of four depending on room allocations 
from the Centre. The assembly will also cover the expectations of both the school and Adventure 
Bude. 

Each pupil will be given a Behaviour Contract (issued by Adventure Bude) to take home. This must 
be signed by both the pupil and a parent/carer. Once completed, the form should be returned 
either to the Key Stage 3 Year Leaders’ Office or brought to the Information Evening. The deadline 
for returning this contract is Friday 6th June 2025. 

The Information Evening is the perfect opportunity to raise any questions or concerns you may have 
about the trip. However, if you’re unable to attend, please feel free to contact Mr Marsh or Mrs 
Martin via email: 

omarsh@noadswood.hants.sch.uk 
kmartin@noadswood.hants.sch.uk 
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We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible in the School Hall on Wednesday 4th June at 
6pm. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr O Marsh and Mrs K Martin 
Trip Organisers  


